
To  

Principals/Directors/Head of the Departments 
University of Delhi 
Delhi-110007 
 
Subject: Competitions during University of Delhi Centenary Celebration 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from the Office of DSW! 

With great pleasure and pride, it is shared that the University of Delhi is celebrating Centenary year from May 

1, 2022 to April, 2023. Various events are being planned for the Undergraduate and Postgraduate students of 

the University of Delhi. In this series of events, four competitions will be organized for the Undergraduate/ 

Postgraduate students of the University. Students can submit their work under any category given below and 

also in multiple categories. The relevant topics are as follows:  

Competition No 1:  Poster making 
1. Plastic abuse and health 
2. Substance abuse  
3. Adolescent health 
4. Post-Covid Mental health 

Competition No 2:  Designing of Banners 
1. Health awareness  
2. Centenary year celebration 

Competition No 3:  Slogan Campaigns 
1. Centenary Celebration 
2. Health awareness 

Competition No 4: Logo Design for following awareness  
1. Reproductive health 
2. Mental health 

3. Physical health 

All the entries of the students on the above said topics in the terms of digital image including (open file) should 
be sent latest by May, 20th, 2022 on the email address ducentenary2022@gmail.com. Prizes will be awarded 
for each category of competition. Awards will be distributed on May first week, 2022 on the day of the Cycle 
Rally, to be organized in the University Campus (North). The details of the program of Cycle Rally will be 
announced soon. Certificates will be given to all the participants.   
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Chairperson, Health-Awareness Sub-Committee, 
Committee for Institutional Social Responsibility 
DU-Centenary Celebrations   
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Dr. Sangeet Gadre 
Deputy Dean Students’ Welfare 
University of Delhi 


